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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2015 8:12 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Pilot Composting Program for Residents

FYI. JM 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Saturday, December 19, 2015 8:11 AM 

To: Jennifer Hu Corriggio 

Subject: Re: Pilot Composting Program for Residents 

 

Dear Ms. Corriggio-- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Jennifer Hu Corriggio <jhcorriggio@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 18, 2015 6:21 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Pilot Composting Program for Residents 

 

Dear Mayor, 

 

I am writing to voice my enthusiastic support for the pilot composting program for residents. I have wanted to compost 

ever since we moved to Scarsdale 3 years ago, but between juggling family, jobs, and 3 kids, it’s not something that I’m 

able to do right now in our backyard on our own. I would love to have some support. Just my family alone consumes so 

much food, and such a large amount of compostable food waste gets mixed in with garbage, which could be returned to 

the earth in ways that are so much better for the earth. Please keep me posted on the initiative. 

 

Yours truly, 

Jennifer Hu Corriggio 


